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August 2016
Dear Reeces Creek Families,

Welcome back to another school year!  As many of you know, every year your child is responsible for their library books.  Our students do a great job of taking good care of their books so that they do not become damaged or get lost.  If for some reason a book should get damaged or lost, then your child will need to pay to replace the book.  
Library books will be checked out to students weekly during their scheduled class library time.  Books are allowed to be checked out for one week and will be due the following week.  Every student is expected to bring their library book with them during their library time to either turn in or to renew.  If a student forgets to bring their book back they need to see me and let me know that it is overdue.  If a student is absent during their library time, they may come to the library during flex library time to return their book and check out a new one.

Teacher’s name & Library Day: ______________________________________







Your child is able to checkout 

library books at a time.    
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 254.336.2166 or dina.damore@killeenisd.org/. 
I look forward to serving you and your child this year.

Thank you,

Dina D’Amore, Reeces Creek Librarian
Parents are able to checkout library books under their child’s library account.  If you have more than one child attending Reeces Creek then you will be able to checkout up to 5 books per student at a time under the library account of your oldest child.  

Please sign and return this form in addition to the library agreement form if you would like to checkout library books under your student’s account.  This acknowledges that you understand Reece Creek’s library policy regarding damaged or lost library books and checkout limits.

Please print student’s name & grade: _____________________________________________


Parent Name (please print):












Parent Signature:  ______________________________________________



